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The Cultural Trust has been a popular success story for Oregon arts and, here in 

Stayton, a boon for the restoration of the historic Charles and Martha Brown House 

as a local event center for culture and the arts. 

  

We support expanding OCT administrative and technical capacity as embedded in 

HB 3532 and believe, when passed, it will assure continued success of many Oregon 

counties and Tribal coalitions and over 1,500 cultural non-profits.  These programs 

are essential to Oregon’s creative spirit and cultural health in the future, and the 

goals of OCT will be furthered by this bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bob Pendleton 

418 East Jefferson St 

Stayton OR 97383 

 


